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New Zealand Taxpayers’ Union Inc.  

 
 
By email:   
 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information request and response  
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (“OIA”) dated 29 July 2022. 
 
You have requested: 
 

1. A copy of the funding agreement between NZ on Air and the Producer of Princess of Chaos.  

2. A copy of all correspondence between NZ on Air and the producer or supporting broadcaster or 
any other party involved with the production or publishing of the telefeature Princess of Chaos 
in the past 18 months. 

 
I have attached the requested information that we are able to release:  

1. Compiled relevant correspondence from the requested period; and 

2. A copy of the NZ On Air funding agreement for Princess of Chaos. 

 
The following redactions in these documents have been made: 

• Details of personal information under s 9(2)(a) of the OIA 

• Details of commercially sensitive information under s 9(2)(b) of the OIA 

 
In many instances information is no longer commercially sensitive once the project in question has been 
broadcast/released. As such we may be able to release further information at a later date. Please note 
that scheduling of the content is at the discretion of the broadcaster/platform (but within 12 months of 
delivery of the completed content to the broadcaster.)  
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For your information, funding provided by NZ On Air for all successful projects is searchable on our 
website. You can also sign up to receive our regular industry newsletter via our website. 

You have the right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More 
information on how to do this is here. NZ On Air proactively releases information in accordance with the 
Government’s commitment to the Open Government Partnership National Action Plan.  This includes 
publishing responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please note that this response (with your 
name removed) will be published on the NZ On Air website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 
months. 

Thank you for your interest in our work. 

Yours sincerely 

Sharon Kerry 
HEAD OF CORPORATE SERVICES 

https://www.nzonair.govt.nz/search/
https://govt.us7.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=defea490d12b73c4ed8504b5b&id=1226faf438
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a-complaint/complaining-about-access-to-official-information-551307291224432



